
Liberty-Benton Yearbook 
 

Re:  Senior Picture, Senior Ad deadlines  
 

Dear Parents of Seniors: 

 

Senior Picture deadline is March 10th  
If you do not have a suitable picture that can be cropped to a head and shoulders shot, 

please contact me so that we can arrange to have your son or daughter included in the 

senior portraits. 
Please contact me if you are getting pictures done, but cannot have it to me by then 

(preferably a digital copy by email, but not required). 

 

Senior Ads 
Also, among the many things to think about as your “baby” is about to graduate is a 

sentimental memento in the senior yearbook.  In order for you to honor their hard work 

and contributions to Liberty-Benton and to your family, we are offering: 

 

 1/8  page   for    $  25.00  

 1/4  page  for    $  50.00 

 1/2  page  for   $100.00       or 

 Full page  for    $200.00 
 

Following this information are sample pages from past annuals to give you an idea about 

what will fit into the size/space you purchase.  Some were created by parents or 

photographers, but most were arranged by the staff—the cost is the same. 

 
Please have payment to me to reserve your spot by  

Wednesday February 24th, 2021 (make check payable to “L-B Yearbook”).  
There may be space available after this date (first come/first serve basis), but I cannot guarantee your spot after February 27th 
 
Please have artwork to me by 

Wednesday March 10th
  (same as senior picture deadline) 

You may email text and digital pictures.  Paper pictures will be scanned and returned.   

Again, you may also create your own ad, submitted by email or on disc/thumb drive. 

 

 

We thank you for supporting your graduate while supporting our yearbook as well. 
 

Richard W. LaFontaine 

Yearbook Advisor 
rlafontaine@liberty-benton.org 









 
 


